
Subject: FW: Empress Reroute on Mt. Seymour
Date: Mon, 4 Aug 2003 16:05:11 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Richard Zerr" <Richard_Zerr@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <cagebc@yahoo.com>

Mr Zerr:
 
I think this is a great idea and is in line with my own suggestion. However, I am
somewhat curious as to why the District would be  involved in trail building in a
Provincial Park. The point I would like to have clarified is, are we paying for labor,
manpower, material etc? and if so, to what extent? What is the cost and did this come
before Council and if it did when was this the case and/or who authorized this?  I would
appreciated an answer. 

Thank you, 
 
[Ernie Crist] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 -----Original Message-----
From: Sharon [ mailto:bader@alumni.sfu.ca ]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2003 2:10 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: Empress Reroute on Mt. Seymour

 
Ernie, 
 
I just wanted to let you know about a current project we are working on with BC Parks and
the District of North Vancouver. 
 
With the permission of BC Parks and the DNV a new multi-use trail on Mt. Seymour is being
constructed. We will be having a trail day on Sunday Aug. 10 to showcase this
relationship. We'll be at the Old Buck parking lot from 9:00am until about 3:00pm. 
 
John Henry will be cooking up some hamburgers for the volunteers who come out to work on
this trail! 
 
See attached Press release for details
 
Feel free to stop by!
 
Sharon.
NSMBA
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